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STOCKWELL ROAD, 78, STOCKWELL ROAD, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4AU

| Objection

It seems that sending a truck on average every 15 minutes down narrow residential roads near a 300-
child primary school, past two nurseries, the entrance to a children's playground and another small
school, all just on Dunning's Road, is irresponsible and has huge potential safety implications, as well
as the air quality issues surrounding a large quantity of high-polluting HGVs entering poorly maintained
and unsuitable roads. Factor in that they will be on a bus route, and there are places where it will be
incredibly difficult to pass, and it's hard to see how this could be conceived to be a feasible idea if the
quality of life and safety of the local community are taken into account by those making the decision.
Dunnings Road is already in desperate need of a crossing to help the large number of children going to
The Meads school, but the money has not been found for this, and adding a large number of heavy
goods vehicle through the day introduces a high risk of serious incident.
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